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NOTICE OF BOARD QUORUM 
 

SOUTH KITSAP SCHOOL DISTRICT #402 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the South Kitsap School 

District Board of Directors may attend the Audit Exit Conference on 

Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 8:30am. The conference will take place via 
Zoom. No final action will be taken.  

 
Please contact the Superintendent’s office at 360.874.7001 or 

tenzler@skschools.org for the Zoom meeting ID.  
 

 
      
 

      SIGNED:   
           

 Tim Winter, Secretary 

           for the Board of Directors 
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